Meehan, Michael

AO

From: Greenwood, Andrew

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 9:32 AM

To: . Meehan, Michael; Delaney, Diane

Subject: Re: Vast police databases raise privacy concerns

I don't think there's been firm discussion re LPR data retention.

check in next week on it.
Capt. Andrew Greenwood
Investigations Division Commander

Berkelei Police Department

Mon-Fri, 8 AM - 4 PM
Via BPD BlackBerry

----- Original Message -----

From: Meehan, Michael

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 ©8:48 AM

To: Greenwood, Andrew; Delaney, Diane

Subject: Vast police databases raise privacy concerns

Have we made progress on our policy?

Diane is off today, we can

http://www.pe.com/local-news/topics/topics-public- safety;headllnes/20120528 law- enforcement—

vast-police-databases-raise-privacy-concerns.ece
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